
 
 
 
 
August 20, 2020 
 
Dear WAY Academy Southwest Families, 
 
WAY Academy Schools will be opening as 100% Virtual on September 8, 2020 to begin the 
2020-2021 School Year, as indicated in our Safe Return to School Plan. ​Your student will 
automatically be enrolled in our 100% Virtual option at this time. You do not need to complete 
any additional paperwork​.  Our complete Safe Return to School Plan  may be accessed through 
our WAY Academy website. Our priority is always the safety and well-being of our students, 
staff and families. It is our intention to return to our blended, face-to-face model as soon as it is 
safe to do so. We will keep our families posted as changes occur.  We are vigilant in monitoring 
the data in our area and are following the guidelines set forth by the State of Michigan and the 
Local CDC.  
 
We want to assure you, that once you are enrolled at WAY Academy, your student will have the 
option to return to our blended model or may choose to remain Virtual. Please be sure to 
contact your WAY Academy School Office with any questions you may have.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Madeline E. Black, Ed.S. 
Superintendent 
WAY Charter Schools 
 
Jocelyn K. Farkas, MA.Ed. 
Director 
WAY Academy Southwest Campus 
313-444-8082 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


